
 

 

P.O. Box 167 / Minong, WI 54859 

MinongFlowage@gmail.com 
 
Minong Flowage Drawdown Update – April 25, 2022 
 
The ice finally went off the main basin of the flowage yesterday thanks to the windy conditions we had. Washburn 
County Highway Department was notified, and instructions were given to RWE to begin filling the flowage this 
morning.  As a reminder, during the time that we are bringing water up to normal pool elevation, we need to maintain 
minimum base flow on the Totagatic Rover. This means that the entire streambed needs to be covered with 
water. Hopefully with the rainy forecast we have, water levels will reach the target by Fishing Opener.   
 
Regards, 
Minong Flowage Association Lake Management Committee 
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